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 Summer Club 

Following the success of our 
summer club last year, we will 
be doing this all over again,. Get 
ready to enjoy the sunshine and 
have lots of exiting fun with us on a Tuesdays, 
Wednesdays and Thursdays from 8.00am to 5.30pm. 
Prices range from £30 per baby, £28 per 2 year olds, 
£25 for 3 years and over, and £20 for four year olds 
for the whole day. Please let us know if you are inter-
ested and book your child in, as there are limited 
spaces! 
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End of year outing to Newquay Zoo   

What an amazing year it’s been here 
at Wiggles. Soon it will be time to say 
goodbye to all of our friends who will 
be leaving to start school. We are go-
ing to miss them but wish them the 
very best of luck. 

We are going to celebrate their time 
at Wiggles by having a leavers day out 
full of lots of fun and giggles! The zoo 
was a great success last year so we will 
be visiting there again. This will be 
near the end of the year, the date will 
be confirmed, and if anyone can help 
please let us know.  

Thank you  

 

Available Places at Wiggles Nursery 

We have funded places available throughout the week for two, three and four year old children. Our best 

advertisement are our wonderfully happy children, so come along and meet us and see our nursery. 

Ofsted rated us OUTSTANDING and describe our extensive range of activities and resources, including the 

frequent use of outdoor environments, to promote learning and development. Our OUTSTANDING status 

is built on the foundation of strong relationships between the children, parents and staff to offer the best 

possible care and learning experience for each and every child. 

If you are interested please contact Tracey by phone (01208) 812881 (ext.322) or email 

twilliams@wadebridge.cornwall.sch.uk 

mailto:twilliams@wadebridge.cornwall.sch.uk


  

We have now taken over the next door EY classroom and this is our amazing 
second play room which features a wide variety of EYFS preschool activities 
and an interactive white board to challenge the children and develop their 
learning. With direct access to the garden this room is proving to be very suc-
cessful. We have two, three and four year old funded places available from 
September so please call Tracey by phone (01208) 812881 or email 
twilliams@wadebridge.cornwall.sch.uk 

Vacancy – Volunteers Wanted  
to complete level 2 and 3 

childcare qualifications  

We have appointed a new young 
apprentice, Emma Coleman, she is a 
local girl who attended Wadebridge 
school. Having started in November 
2014 Emma is learning quickly and 
proving to be an excellent member 
of our team. Have you ever wanted 

to work with children? Wiggles 
Nursery here at Wadebridge       

Comprehensive School can offer you 
that opportunity. We can create a 

tailored package of placement hours 
to be able to complete a Children 

and Young People’s workforce    
qualification at certificate                  

or diploma levels, making it possible 
for you to achieve employment in 

this very rewarding vocational field. 
 

 Here at Wiggles our small but very 
highly experienced Childcare team 

can offer all the training and       
guidance you could possibly need to 
complete these qualifications with 
the support of a Training provider 
and assessor, to create the perfect 

package for you.  
 

This amazing offer won’t last so ap-
ply now by Email or phone to: 

Tracey Williams 
twilliams@wadebridge.cornwall.sch.

uk or call 01208812881 and ask to 

What Ofsted said.. 
 
“All staff work extremely hard to create an inviting, supportive 
environment for the children attending” 
 
“Children thrive as they participate in activities that promote 
their learning and development very effectively” 
 
“Through high ratios and the leadership’s team nurturing of a 
skilled reflective staff team, the nursery is able to offer every 
child highly individualised levels of care” 

We are building a 
sensory garden 
Can you help? 

 
Behind the school there 
are allotment spaces, we 
are very grateful to have 
one!  
 
The children enjoyed the    
gardening theme last year, 
so we are going to be 
putting on our  wellies, 
taking out our  gardening 
tools and getting muddy 
planting plants in our allot-
ment space.   
 
Children learn using all senses, touch, sight, sound, taste and 
smell. We want to explore all of these in our garden. So far we 
have mint, lavender, herbs and strawberries but we are    looking 
for much more. This was a great success last year yielding onions, 
carrots, herbs, potatoes strawberries and tomatoes.   
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Staff Update 
 
Tracey has started her level seven qualification! 
She is studying very hard for her Masters in  
Education. 
 
Claire Hayter, with a little encouragement, will be starting her degree in 
Early Childhood Studies from September 2015  
 
Paula Osborne, having qualified at level 3 in Children and Young Peoples 
work force in January 2015,  and Jess Coles, are currently taking level 3 
Play Work. Well done girls !  
 
Emma Coleman is currently studying level 2 in Children and Young  
Peoples work force and doing really well achieving a very high standard of 
education.  
 
We wish everyone the best of luck with their training.  

Wiggles parent information    

We are just writing to remind everyone to take extreme care when using the “drop 
off point” at Wiggles as many children are not as “road aware” as they would be out-
side the school. Our year 7 students will be joining us in September and they will be 
unaware of cars driving along that route.  
 
We will be introducing a slight price rise from September 2015 of £1 per child per 
day. This will mean £30/£32 per day and £20 per half day. Or if you choose to use us 
hourly (without funding) this will be priced at £3.70 per hour. Babies under 1 years 
£4.20, toddlers over 1 years £4.00  per hour daily food will stay at £2 per day.  

Wiggles Nursery  
Wadebridge School  

Wadebridge  

Cornwall  
Pl27 6BU 

(01208) 812881 

Tracey Williams  
Nursery Manager  

Wiggles Nursery 

Phone No. 07583663182 
E-mail: 

twilliams@wadebridge.cornwall.sch.uk  

Summer Term Themes 
These are our EYFS themes for the 
summer term, we would love your in-
put so let us know if you have any ide-
as!  
 
Week One: 
 
 Fairies 
 
Week Two:  
  
 Space 
 
Week Three:  
 
 Family 
 
Week Four: 
 
 People who help us 
 
Week Five:  
  
 Minibeasts 
 
Week Six: 
 
 Beach 
 
Week Seven: 
 
 Holidays and Transport  

Term Dates for Academic Year 2015/2016 at Wiggles 
 
Summer Term 2015 April 13th—July 22nd  
Half term May 25th—29th  (68Days)  
Autumn Term 2015 3rd September—18th December  
Half term 26th—30th October (72 days)  
Spring term 2016 January 4th—24th March  
Half term 15th—19th February (54 days)  
Summer Term 2016 April 11th—July 22nd  
Half term 30th May 3rd June (69 days)   
We are always open on school Training days and closed for Bank 
Holidays  
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